
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of March 30, 2012, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Teresa Velazquez, President
Alyssa Ginevra, Vice President of Student Events
Sharon Jones, Vice President of Student Governance
Robyn Vetuskey, Adult/Evening Student Coordinator
Derrick Justice, Diversity Coordinator
Desiree Jeffers, Elections Coordinator
Eric Muhammad, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Carlos Suarez, Publicity Coordinator
Lisa Good, Roundtable Coordinator
Ailanda Martinez, Social Activities Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (EXCUSED)
Cynthia Smith, Civic Engagement Coordinator

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Ivan Matthew, SEGA Advisor
Tina Patterson, Human Service Club President
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor

The meeting was called to order at 12:16 p.m. 
The minutes of the March 23 meeting were approved as amended.

SPEAK TO SEGA

Human Service Club Proposal – The club would like to collaborate with SEGA and Men of Excellence on Child Safety Day, tenta-
tively scheduled for Saturday, May 12. There will be crafts, snacks, information on stranger danger, and child ID cards. The proposal 
was tabled until next week, so that the club can provide more detailed information.

Student Code of Conduct – Mr. Matthew presented information on MCCʼs Student Code of Conduct and statement of recommenda-
tions. Mr. Matthew will collect students  ̓feedback on the recommendations, which will be posted in the Student Leadership Office.

Student Trustee Megan Scott – Ms. Scott spoke via phone about different ways to publicize and advocate for the new campus.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Club/Organization Awards Applications – SEGA members will share in preparing materials for SEGA̓ s awards applications, which 
will be delivered to the Brighton Campus on April 6 following the SEGA meeting.

2012-13 Programming Budget – The final version of the $61,000 budget containing individual club budgets was presented. A motion 
was made by Ms. Martinez and seconded by Mr. Muhammad to approve the budget. Motion approved.

NEW BUSINESS

Past Events – Guest speaker Van White on March 26 and Disabilities and Mental Health Awareness on March 28 were reviewed.

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS

Dr. Kenneth Humphrey – The budget passed by the House this week greatly reduces Pell grants.

The meeting adjourned at 1:29 p.m.
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator 
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